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17th April 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Summer Term 

 
I hope that you are all keeping well and had a good Easter break with your children, enjoying a few 
chocolate eggs along the way!  The continued sunshine has certainly been most welcome. 
 
From Monday 20th April we will be returning to school for our key worker/vulnerable children, 
following what would have been the ‘normal’ break from school.  On Monday, our teachers will 
also return to setting new daily home learning tasks on OWL and sending messages to the 
children. In addition, our summer term curriculum booklet will be shared with you shortly but 
without the usual key dates or clubs page; these will be missing until we know our date for return.  
The planned curriculum may be useful to explore any aspects from home that may be of interest. 
 
Please remember our home learning support email if you need any help/support with any of the 
home learning tasks: hls@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk – this is monitored by one of our 
teachers on a rota during normal school hours.  Our school is also open during school hours, so if 
you need anything or just want to talk, please do call.  Alternatively, our Admin email will be 
monitored daily, so this is another form of communication that you may wish to use. 
 
For those families entitled to Free School Meals (FSM), these are currently being organised 
nationally through a new government provider.  Once set up, families should automatically receive 
these.  If for any reason this is delayed, we can of course continue to provide vouchers until this is 
up and running. 
 
Please keep going with all that you are doing for your family and for home learning.  Remember 
that your family’s wellbeing is most important.  We are a team, here to help and support each 
other in any way we can and we look forward to the day when we can celebrate together and 
welcome you all back into school. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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